

UNIT 2

Life in the Past

Date: _____

Theme: World of Knowledge

PBD MODULE

Lesson 17

Textbook page: 22

- LS 3.2.3 Guess the meaning of unfamiliar words provided by other known words and by context
LS 3.2.1 Understand the main idea of simple longer texts

Reading

Read the extract of Anne Frank's diary.

In 1942, Anne Frank, a young writer in Holland, wrote a famous diary.



Friday, 12th June

I awoke at six o'clock, wasn't surprising as it was my birthday. I went to the dining room and where, Moortjie (the cat) welcomed me by rubbing against my legs. A little later, I went to Daddy and Mama and then to the living room to open my presents. I was **over the moon** because I also received the nicest present from my grandma. The next morning, I laid in the bathtub thinking how wonderful it would be if I had a dog like Rin Tin Tin too.



Sunday, 21st June

I had just finished the rest of my homework, the title of my essay 'It's an Emergency' **caught my eye**. I began thinking about the topic while chewing the tip of my fountain pen. I was trying to think of an emergency I had experienced. I thought and thought and suddenly I had an idea.

Sunday, 5th July

Father had been home a lot lately. He began to talk about going into hiding. We may have to evacuate our home soon if we did not want our belongings to be seized by the Germans. I was worried and terrified but father calmed me down. "Don't you worry. We'll take care of everything. Just enjoy your **carefree life** while you can."



A Match the phrases to their meanings.

Phrase
1. over the moon
2. caught my eye
3. carefree life

Meaning
(a) no trouble or worries
(b) very delighted
(c) got my attention

B Read the diary again. Number the events of Anne's life in order. (1 – 5)

1	She did her homework.
2	The title of her essay was tough.
3	Anne woke up early on her birthday.
4	Her father told her about an emergency going to happen.
5	Anne received many presents on her birthday.

C Read and answer the questions below.

1. Why did Anne wake up early on 12th June?

2. What did Anne wish to have on 13th June? A dog or a cat?

3. Do you think the essay was easy for Anne? Why? Why not?

4. Why did Anne and family have to evacuate their home soon?

5. How did Anne feel when his father told her about the emergency evacuation?

6. When did Anne write this diary?

Info

To know more about Anne Frank, click the link below:
<http://www.annefrank.org>



HOTS Analysing

HOTS Analysing

HOTS Analysing

PERFORMANCE LEVEL (✓) 1★ 2★ 3★ 4★ 5★ 6★

ABC Grammar (Language Awareness)

- A** Complete the text with *used to* / *didn't use to* and the verbs in brackets.



Grammar Notes

Use *used to* to talk about past habits and situations.

Life was very different for Anne Frank before the evacuation. She (1) _____ (write) diary and (2) _____ (lead) a carefree life. She (3) _____ (not stay) in a room all day without going out. She (4) _____ (not have) any friends to talk to for days. Her pet cat, Moortjie, (5) _____ (not eat) the food at the evacuation centre. It meowed all day long. Anne hated night the most because she (6) _____ (have) electricity at home. Now they had to live in total darkness. Anne and her family (7) _____ (not light) candles.

- B** Add 'used to' or 'didn't use to' and prompts in your sentences.

1



play / soft toys

3



learn / alphabets

2



not / cut / apple

4



not / wake up early / school

Activity



Creativity and imagination

PERFORMANCE LEVEL (✓)

1★ 2★ 3★ 4★ 5★ 6★

PBD MODULE

Lesson 19

Textbook page: 27

- LS 1.1.1 Recognise and reproduce independently a wide range of target language phonemes
LS 1.2.5 Understand more complex supported questions



Listening

Listen to 'How my life has changed!'



TRACK 3

- A Listen to the text about Aida's childhood. Write 'used to' or 'didn't use to' beside the phrases below.

1	live in a small town	
2	go to the playground	
3	sleep late	
4	watch cartoons	
5	listen to music	
6	do online chatting	

- B Listen again and tick (✓) the activities Aida do 'Now'.

1.	go to the playground		5.	watch movies	
2.	do my homework		6.	watch cartoons	
3.	sleep late		7.	listen to music	
4.	get up early		8.	online chatting	

PERFORMANCE LEVEL (✓)



Round Robin